St Mary’s Church Oakley Report 2022

This past couple of years has been difficult with Churches not being allowed to be open during the lockdowns.
But we have managed to have a Toilet fitted at the Church.
The Graveyard is looking very good and well maintained and this is much appreciated by the Church and villagers who always comment how good it looks.  We do have plots available.
Looking forward there is a lot of work to be done on the church as we have just that needs attention, and this of course will take money.
Income for the church is received from collection plates and money from donations, wills etc., the day to day running of the church we try to obtain from the general income and out goings are usually just over £12K per year.  The money received from donations and wills etc., we try to keep aside for the upkeep of the Church.
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